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SUBJECT:  AFX in September 2016 Boy's Life Magazine - Exploring Article  
                     
Our U.S. Air Force Explorers Unit was recently featured in the September 2016 issue of Boy’s Life 
magazine - the national flagship publication of the Boy Scouts of America. We were one of three 
units from around the country that were highlighted in the cover story article “Explore Your Future”. 
This article promotes the national BSA Exploring program, explaining the benefits of hands-on 
experience and training in a variety of career fields.  
 
Background: Boy’s Life had originally contacted us earlier in the year to do a photo shoot in the 
Spring for an upcoming Exploring article. We were able to schedule this event to coincide with our 
Operation TIGERSHARK, providing many great photo opportunities for the Boy’s Life Photography 
Director that had flown in from Irving, TX for the shoot.  
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